
From: Kildahl, Linda J. (ECY)
To: Kildahl, Linda J. (ECY)
Subject: FW: Ecology"s November 3, 2020 in consultation with EPA
Date: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 9:09:20 AM

 

From: Shepherd, Don <Don_Shepherd@nps.gov> 
Sent: Monday, November 01, 2021 10:26 AM
To: Hunt, Jeff <Hunt.Jeff@epa.gov>; Hedgpeth, Zach <Hedgpeth.Zach@epa.gov>
Cc: Peters, Melanie <Melanie_Peters@nps.gov>; kirsten_king <kirsten_king@nps.gov>;
andrea_stacy <andrea_stacy@nps.gov>; Miller, Debra C <debra_miller@nps.gov>; Cummings, Jalyn
C <Jalyn_Cummings@nps.gov>
Subject: Ecology's November 3, 2020 in consultation with EPA
 
Folks,
 
I am reviewing WA Ecology's responses to FLM comments and saw this statement:

Based on the current 2019 EPA Guidance, and confirmed on November 3, 2020 in
consultation with EPA, Ecology is in full compliance with the regional haze rule by
deciding to not pursue controls for pulp mills at this time.
 

Is EPA going to address this?
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